
                                                                     

           

 

Timberlands wants to keep Kaingaroa and Rotoehu Forest COVID-19 free so you can keep doing what you like best.  

While Hunting & Fishing in Kaingaroa/Rotoehu Forest please follow these public health requirements. 

 
1) Stay home if you are sick 

If you are feeling unwell, please stay home and call the Healthline 0800 611 116   

2)    Contact Tracing – Keep track of where you have been 

Timberlands will be keeping a register of all those who stop at the Safety Stops using your 

unique permit number. You must also do the same should you come into close contact with any 

other hunters.  There will be a QR code available for scanning at the Safety Stop. 

3) Wear a face covering  

All personal over the age of 12 are required to have a face mask available to wear should physical 

distancing become an issue.  While you are not required to wear a face mask while hunting or 

driving in the forest please have them available.  

 

4) Wash your hands 

Please wash or sanitize your hands when meeting with others or calling in at the Safety Stops. 

    

5) Cough or sneeze into your elbow 

 

It will keep the virus off your hands, so you will not spread it to other people and make them 

sick too. 

  

 

6) Maintain Physical Distancing 

Keep a 2-metre distance from people you don't know.  There will be marked distances while 

you wait for your beverage at the Safety Stops.  Please follow all instructions given by 

Timberlands Staff & FIRST Security. 

                                                                             

 

Please Take Care, Stay Safe and Be Kind 

 

Hunting and Fishing 

Play it Safe 


